
 
 

An Introduction to Residential Solar Energy Systems 
 

Recently the Village of Deer Park was awarded the Solsmart SILVER 
designation from the US Dept of Energy. This means the Village has 
streamlined the process of acquiring a Solar Energy System and announces 
Deer Park is “open for Solar business”. If you have ever wondered if solar is 
right for you and what the process is to acquire this affordable and clean 
technology then please join IL Solar Energy Association (ISEA) Solar 
Ambassador Peter Gorr for a nontechnical presentation on the basics of 
residential solar, the steps to own, the current incentives available, and the 
experience of living with solar.  Mr. Gorr has installed systems on his last 2 
homes including his current Deer Park residence. He will use his experiences, 
actual data, and results to illustrate the many benefits this technology 
offers homeowners.  

 

November 19, 7:00 PM – Free and open to the public 

Location: Vehe Barn, Village of Deer Park 
 23680 W. Cuba Rd, Deer Park 
   

Contacts: Peter Gorr, 847-767-0993, peter.gorr@illinoissolar.org 
 Beth McAndrews, 847-726-1648, bmcandrews@vodp.net 
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